
Rev. Michael Askew: Pastor cell phone number is 850-980-3307 
Office Hours: Wed. 10:00 – 2:00 p.m.  
 

Sarah Waby: Bookkeeper/Admin. Assis- Office hours T,W,Thr. 9-1pm 
Secretary email:  gulfbeachpres@gmail.com , wabysarah96@gmail.com 
 

Michael Greer: Choir Director/Accompanist 
 

Session Ruling Elders: Mike Burke (2024), Molly Allen (2024), Richard 
Clubb (2025), Sarah Waby (2026), Beth Reedy (2026), 
Lenny Zacher (2026), Ken Wagner (2026) 
Session normally meets the 3rd Mon. at 6:00 in the Fellowship Hall 
 

Website: www.pinkchurch.org  
Facebook: Gulf Beach Presbyterian Church   

Sunday Worship―9:15am 
  271 South Highway 79 PC Florida 32413   (850)234-3161 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sunday Morning Flowers: If you would like to have an arrangement 
placed in honor or memory of someone or for a special occasion, please 
sign up on the flower chart in the Fellowship Hall. Weekly arrangements 
are $30. Make your check payable to the church.  Please let the church 
office know who you are dedicating the flowers to that week. 
 
February Anniversaries 

1- Christine & Ken Waringa       23-Joe & Debbie Blaho 
2-  

February Birthdays 
4-Bill Turnquist        7-Simone Green      10-David Erskine 
13-Val Vanaller            26- Juredini Green    
   
If you or family member’s birthday or anniversary has not been 
mentioned this year, please send information to Sarah at 
gulfbeachpres@gmail.com. Thank you. 
 
 

Communion 
 

Thank you for joining us today.  We are a welcoming congregation, and 
we would love for you to make this your home for worship. 

If you are interested in becoming a member of our church family, please 
feel free to speak with Pastor Michael, after the conclusion of service. 
There are five ways to become a member of Gulf Beach Presbyterian: 
Baptism and Profession of Faith, Reaffirmation of Faith, Affiliate member, 
or Letter of Transfer. 
 
Life of the Church This Week 

The Church & The Arts/ Concert Series- Benefiting Beach Care Bobby 
Ukulele Orchestra of St Andrews- Sunday February 2nd at 6:00 pm 
Artist- Don Taylor, Watercolorist 
Contribution Statements-Please pick up your Contribution statements 
after the Sunday service at the back of the church. This year’s pledge 
cards are in bulletins this Sunday and will be collected through February. 
Bible Study with David Leggett- every Monday, starting January 6th 
from 11:00 to 1:00pm. “Life Lessons from Daniel & Ester” from the New 
York Times Bestselling Author Max Lucado. Please bring a dish to pass to 
share for lunch. 
Evening Women’s Bible Study, February 3, Monday at 5:30 in 
Fellowship area. We are studying lesson 6 of the book “Let Justice Roll 
Down”. Dinner will be provided. 
Fellowship Walking Group -Every Tuesday at 7:00am (If weather 
permits) Everyone is invited to join this group as they meet at Aaron 
Bessant Park parking lot and walk together. If you are interested in 
joining this group please call Ron Coleman, 850-890-1172. 
Creative Fellowship- Every Thursday,1:00-3:00pm at the Pink Church, 
use Food Pantry Entry. Come and join us for the fellowship and have fun 
creating something each week. 
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Coming in February 
The Church & The Arts/ Concert Series- Benefiting Beach Care 
Services  
Tickets are available, same day tickets are $15.00 or 2 for $25.00. For 
more information check out website at www.pinkchurch.org or contact 
Lenny Zacher- (850-867-3770). 
Sheila Ford Trio featuring Steve Gilmore & Luke Pinegar- Sunday 
February 16th at 6:00 pm 
Arnold Jazz Band- Friday, February 21st at 6:00 pm 
Possum Blonde- Sunday, February 23rd at 6:00 pm 
 Artist-Quilting Guild Artists 
We are looking for people to volunteer to help with concessions and to 
provide cookies for the concerts. Please contact Sarah Waby – (850-708-
5328) or gulfbeachpres@gmail.com if you are available to help. 
 
Foodies- Wednesday, February 12 at 5:00pm at. Put on your “little 
pink church shirt” and join us for food and fellowship. 
 
Fun Friday, Friday, February 28th at 11:30. Potluck lunch and games 
after.  

On-Going Church Programs 
Food Pantry Needs - Food demands of the vulnerable in our community 
continue to be high, and our shelves continue to empty quickly.  
Donations of food or monetary gifts are greatly needed. 
Please bring plastic grocery bags, we will recycle them for our use in the 
Pantry.  
The pantry has been exceptionally busy this year.  The pantry is looking 
for volunteers who can help. If you have a few hours available to offer, 
please let us know at 850-234-3161. There are many different 
opportunities available. 
 
 

Online giving with ease 
We have made giving simpler.  Whether you are giving 
your pledge or making a one-time gift, it is now as easy 
as scanning the QR code with your phone.  
 
Community Prayer Line 
Gulf Beach Presbyterian Church, the Little Pink Church, has established a 
Community Prayer Line. If you would like to submit a concern, joy, or 
sorrow, please send your short message to our Prayer email 
at:  Prayers271@gmail.com. 
  

What’s happening in March 
 

Saturday, March 1st at 11:00am Gulf Beach Presbyterian Church is 
providing a “Blessing of the Animals Event”. We will be having the 
blessing outside the Family Center. Stay tuned more information.  
 
75th Anniversary Celebration  
Share your Stories or Pictures:  As part of our celebration, we are doing 
a picture board display. We are asking for any pictures you may have of 
events held at Gulf Beach Presbyterian Church. You may send them to us 
digitally, send them or bring them into the church. We will copy them and 
return any originals. Email address is gulfbeachpres@gmail.com.  
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